
 

Getting Ready for 
Woolmore Nursery 

Workshop 
                                  
 

 

 
When: 2nd and 9th June 2015  
Time: 9:30 – 11:00  
Where: Woolmore Primary School  
 

These sessions will help families look at how they can support their 
child to be ready to start school. Across the workshops we will look at: 
 
• Why it is important that your child develops their independence.  

 
• The importance of routine. 
 
• The importance of sleep. 
 
• How you can support your child to toilet train. 
 
• Questions and answers.  
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